
The regular monthly meeting of the Skunk Wagon Car Club was held February 2, 2018 at the 

Eagles at 7:00 PM by President Denny Lorang.  There were 42 members present and two guests, 

Andrea Hubbard of Great Falls Central High School and Peggy Majerus. 

 

The January minutes were approved as distributed.  The treasurer’s report showed a starting 

balance of $17,842.44 and an ending balance of $18679.41 and was approved.   There was an 

income of $1340 from Canadian and Domestic international tour registrations, and that will 

change when the bank adjusts the Canadian dollars.       

 

Andrea Hubbard, music director at Central High School, talked about the music program at 

Central that they were in need of musical equipment including drums.  She has been writing 

grants and raising money to obtain needed equipment.  She asked the club for $1200 turned over 

to the donations committee for review.  

 

We discussed the swap meet and Sue Strickland reported that the high school students can help 

with doors.   

 

There will be an International Tour meeting March 14h at 7 PM at the 10 Ave Hardees and all 

interested are invited.   

 

Condolences were sent to Duane and Elaine Knox in memory of Duane’s sister and in memory 

of Ken Johnson who died from cancer.  The club will send a check to the Senior Center along 

with another check we received in his memory.    

 

Elaine Knox fell but has recovered well.   

 

There will be a buffet breakfast at the Eagles February 4  starting at 8:30 am.   

 

Kurt Baltrusch showed a few slides about cars in New Zealand.  

 

The squirrel cage held $9.96 and was won by Harry Mitchell and Al Smith.  

   

Birthdays were Jan DeMarco and Dan Barnhouse. 

 

The next meeting will be March 2.   

  

SWAP AND SELL: 

1983 Lincoln Mark VI beautiful condition.  Blue with blue interior.   Looks like a 

convertible.  $5000 obo.  899-2770 

 

1926 Star-Durant touring (4 door convertible).  Extra parts,  6 wood wheels, running 

engine.  Dick Dohrman  453-9629. 

 

Five new 4.25/5.00 x 17 Whitewall Tires.  Harold Olson, 406-278-7769 

 

WANTED:  Need two Hubcaps for 1931 Cadillac.  Fritz Seitz 452-2513 


